
From: Heather Gale <hgale@wpde.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Becker, DerrecDBecker@emd.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2015 9:43:34 AM
Subject: WPDE aerial video request

Hello,
 
Hope you are all OK. Is there somewhere we can access aerial video of Gov. Haley surveying the damage in the areas 
when she was out touring in the helicopter? I had heard it could be available, but didn’t know who to ask.
 
Thank you!
 
HEATHER GALE
Assignment editor
WPDE ABC15 | WWMB CW21
Office: 843.234.9733 ext. 2245
Cell: 843.742.9844
Fax: 843.234.9739
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